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I am writing to express my opposition to increasing allowances on drone surveillance. 

There are already cameras everywhere. There is no need for an additional view from 

the sky, and police already have access to this technology when necessary, including 

through the overly-vague condition of probable cause. The only additional condition 

that should be considered is search and rescue operations. All others simply make it 

harder for police to be held accountable when this technology is misused. This would 

be a betrayal to the people of Oregon.  


